
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

8th January 2025  

Year 11 Parents Evening 

                                                                      Thursday 23rd January 2025 

     4.00pm - 6.30pm 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to attend the Year 11 Parents Evening on Thursday 23rd 

January 2025 between 4.00-6.30pm.  

 

The parent evening will provide you with an opportunity to collect your child’s annual report and discuss his 

progress with all his subject teachers in person. 

 

I would highly recommend that you attend the evening to ensure you are informed about your child’s progress; 

your child should be wearing full uniform when attending the parents evening. I would be grateful if you could 

complete the reply slip attached to inform us whether you will be attending, and return the slip below by      

15th January 2025. 

 

I look forward to seeing you on Thursday 23rd January 2025. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Ms K Abed 

Head of Year 11 

______________________________________________________________________________  

                  Year 11 Parents Evening Reply Slip 

  

Please return to your child’s form tutor by 15th January 2025.  

 

Pupil Name……………………………………….........................Tutor Group……………………. 

 

I will/will not be able to attend the Year 11 Parents Evening on Thursday 23th January 2025. 

  

Signed Parent/Guardian………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Contact No……………………………………………………………………………………………………………



 

 

 


